
 

 

  

Advent in Year 3 
Charity Programme Competition 

Year 3 worked to support the EYFS and KS1 children with their nativity 
productions by creating artwork for programmes that would be sold at their 
performances.  
 
The money raised by the sale of the programmes and tickets would go to 
benefit the Francis House children’s charity. £350 was raised to help poorly 
children.  
 
This activity also gave us chance to reflect on the Christmas story. We 
learned why Bethlehem was so busy when Mary and Joseph arrived, and we 
learned more about Jesus’ special visitors. Most importantly, we learned 
why Jesus came as a baby; to live the human experience to the full, and to 
show us that he understands the challenges of human life.  


